
FRANK'S FORUM
          Welcome to the first edition of our newsletter.  We have been working 

to get this accomplished for almost forty years.  Well, maybe that’s a bit 

of a stretch.  However, we really are a little behind the curve on this really 

important item on our agenda.  That having been said, we will move ahead 

and try to provide an interesting and informative publication.

          My wife Judy and I have had a long and satisfying relationship with 

many of our customers and friends.  Many of you know our son and daugh-

ter who both started hand painting tennis courts with us as soon as they 

could paint by numbers.  Kevin graduated from Salve Regina College and 

is responsible for many of the daily operations of the business.  Cheryl has 

degrees from the University of Rhode Island and Bryant College and is in 

charge of accounting.  We are very proud of both of our children and are 

pleased that they have remained with the family business.

          We look forward to the challenges that affect both our family busi-

ness and our industry as a whole, and are confident that we can continue 

to provide the quality of products and services that you have come to 

expect from us. — Frank

     Every day golfers are enticed with advertising for 

the newest, longest most accurate golf clubs and 

balls.  All are “guaranteed“ to instantly improve our 

game with little or no effort on our part.  Somehow 

new equipment has never improved my golf game 

very much.  Maybe the new technology isn’t the 

complete answer.  

     Arnie and Jack were pretty good with the golf 

clubs available at the time.  Would they have been 

better with today’s newer and better equipment?  

Could they match up with Tiger, Phil and Ernie?  

Who knows?  

     We do know what has made them all successful 

on and off the golf course.  They all share the same 

arduous work ethic.  Maybe the old saying “practice 

makes perfect” still applies today.  I wonder if it will 

work for me?    Maybe I should head for the golf 

course. 
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	 The National Pavement Expo, attended by Kevin Clynes and Scott 

Bozek, was interesting and informative. Drastic changes in the pavement 

maintenance industry over the last few years have resulted in tremendous 

price increases in raw materials. At the same time shortages of coal tar 

have resulted in our suppliers being out of product during the busiest 

time of the year. Part of the solution will eventually be a nationwide 

changeover to asphalt emulsion pavement sealers. 

 	 The quality of the asphalt emulsions is being improved and will 

soon be on par with the conventional coal tar sealers.   With the increasing 

prices for asphalt and other materials it is now more important than ever 

to maintain your parking lot while repair costs are manageable.  With the 

limited amount of snow this year hopefully there will be money available 

to keep your lot in tip top shape.

	 As always our goal will be to provide the best available pavement 

maintenance products at a fair and reasonable cost.

  COMPANY:                                                                                   SEALCOATING:
   CONTACT:                                                                                                PAVING:
   ADDRESS:                                                                                 CRACK FILLING:
       PHONE:                                                                                             STRIPING:
             FAX:                                                                                                  OTHER:
 LOCATION: 
         EMAIL:
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NASHVILLE NOTES

Phone us or Fax this form for a FREE estimate!

For a free estimate,  complete the form above and fax it to 401-766-1368.
Or you may call 401-765-0333 to speak with a representative.

"The road to success is always under 
construction"  
-  Anonymous

"For most amateurs, the best wood 
in the bag...the pencil!"  
-  Chi Chi Rodrigues

Frequently Asked Questions 

How often should I sealcoat my home driveway?

How many handicap spaces do I need for my office 
building?

Please visit WWW.CLYNESINC.COM for answers to 
these questions and many more.
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